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Wednesday 26th September 2018 
 
To Year 4 pupils, parents and Governors  
 
 
Dear Parents, 
     

Harvest Festival 
 
Harvest Festival will take place this year on Thursday 4th October at 9.30 am at 
Fairford Leys Church and will last approximately 25 minutes.  
 
This year’s festival will be led by Year 4. Governors, parents of Year 4 pupils and 
friends of the school are invited to join us at the Church for this celebration.  
Year 3 pupils will also be joining us.  
 
We are asking this year for ‘non-perishable food donations’ such as tinned food, rice, 
pasta or dried packets.  The donations will be distributed to Vineyard Church 
Storehouse who will distribute it to local people and families in need.    
 
Children need to bring their donations straight into the school foyer when they arrive 
at school on the Thursday and Friday morning (4th and 5th October).  We would 
appreciate you checking all sell by dates on any produce you send in.   
 
Thank you for your help and support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Woodward and Mrs Jarvis 
Year 4 Teachers 

                                 Keen Close 

                                         Fairford Leys 

                                   Aylesbury 

                             Bucks 

                                     HP19 7WF 

Headteacher 
Mrs Patricia Gurton B.A. (Hons) 

 
Tel/Fax: 01296 482094/339609 
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